
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 18th March 2024 
Dear Parents 

Micro:bit After School Club (Computing) 
 

We are starting a new after school club after Easter for Year 5/6 children only! 
 
This club will be run by two of our parents – Dave Lawton (Ida’s dad) and Pete Clough (Arthur’s dad).  It is a 6 
week course in which the children will get to use micro:bits to create, learn and code.  To find out more about 
micro:bits check out the link below: 

https://microbit.org/ 
 
The club will take place every Monday for 6 weeks and will be held in school. The club is open to children in 
Years 5/6 and the maximum number of children able to attend is 16.  The first session will be held on Monday 
8th April.  
 

The club will start at 3:15 and finish at 4:15; children are to be picked up from the main entrance. 
 

Micro:bit After School Club (Computing) 
Monday 8th April 

Monday 15th April 
Monday 22nd April 
Monday 29th April 

BANK HOLIDAY 
Monday 13th May 
Monday 20th May 

 

Please return the slip below to the school office no later than Friday 22nd March 2024 to ensure your child 
gets a space. 
 
Regards 

 
Rob Paton 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I would like my child to attend micro:bit CLUB commencing MONDAY 8th APRIL 2024 
 
Child’s Name: _________________        Class: _____________________ 
 
I will pick my child up from school  
 
My child will attend Clubs Complete After School Club   
 
PARENT SIGNATURE: _________________________ 

https://microbit.org/

